
EE34. Asset Surplus to Operational Requirements

The Education Executive considered a report by the Director of Children’s
Services seeking approval to proceed with the disposal of the property at 17
Cadzow Crescent, Bo’ness.

Information was provided on the previous use of the property.

Children’s Services no longer had an operational need for the property and
after consultation with other Council services, it had been confirmed that
there was no other operational requirement for the asset.

Decision

The Education Executive agreed that the property at 17 Cadzow
Crescent, Bo’ness was surplus to operational requirements.


